
To whom it may concern, 

Im writing to support Hugos development application to have more additional outdoor seating. 
It simply makes perfect sense ( especially under the Covid circumstances) to add more outdoor 
seats and also providing more space and seating for the community. 
I was born in Manly Hospital and I’ve spent most of my life on the Beaches. Hugos has always 
been a place that has blessed me with great atmosphere, food, staff and new friendships. I 
would love to see the establishment be given the opportunity to extend their capacity to 
continue to bless our community. 

Yours Sincerely 
Daniel Hardwick 

1B Bolingbroke Parade, Fairlight 2094
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